
Hello,  
I am asking, pleading, as a momma with 4 children, please keep vaccine exemptions in the state of 
Oregon. Based on all our family has seen and been through, we believe wholeheartedly that vaccines 
are not just a one-sized fits all thing for every single child, person. Please don’t take away our freedoms 
in this. Please don’t allow the Pharmaceutical companies to dictate what goes into our sweet little ones’ 
bodies. Please don’t make it so that we must go against our convictions to inject aborted fetal tissues 
into our children’s bodies. Our bodies are sacred and we have a strong conviction against this. We are 

pleading as mothers and fathers ❤️  
Thank you 
Crystal Gray 
 


